
 

Helena Citizens’ Council (HCC) 

Monthly Meeting 
January 23, 2019 - 7:00 PM 

City/County Building - Room 326 

 

AGENDA 
 

7:00 pm:  Call to order 

  Introduction of Guests 

 

7:05 pm: Public Comment 

7:10 pm Appointment of New District Representatives 

 Eric Seidle: District 1  

 Dylan Klapmeier: District 4 

 

7:15 pm            Approval of November HCC meeting minutes 

Presentation: Growth Policy Update: Community Development Staff and Consultants 

7:45 pm General Business 

 Action: Report of Nominating Committee; Election and seating of officers – Bob 

Habeck 

 Reports: City Commission, Boards and Committees 

 Member announcements  

o HCC Representation at City-County Planning Board: John Andrew  

o City Commission Meetings: handout: Doug Hunsaker 

o Representation opportunities:  

 (Regional) Transportation Coordinating Committee (HCC has a vote); 

 Downtown BID/Helena Parking Commission;  

 City-County Joint Work Session 

 Civic Center 

 Non-Motorized Transportation Advisory Committee 

o Other 

8:05 pm New Business 

 City Works 101: Handout: Sumner Sharpe 

 Budget Review Process: Dick Sloan 

 HCC in 2019: Priorities 

9:00 pm Adjournment 



 
The City of Helena is committed to providing access to persons with disabilities for its meetings, in compliance 
with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and the Montana Human Rights Act. The City will not exclude 
persons with disabilities from participation at its meetings or otherwise deny them the City's services, programs, 
or activities. Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City's meetings, services, 
programs, or activities should contact the City's ADA Coordinator, Ellie Ray, as soon as possible to allow 
sufficient time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the following: 
 
(406) 447- 8491  TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711 
 citycommunitydevelopment@helenamt.gov 
316 North Park Avenue- Room 440, Helena, MT 59623 

mailto:citycommunitydevelopment@helenamt.gov

